
Sevenoaks District Council 

 

Proposed Neighbourhood Plan Areas Consultation Statement 

 

Introduction 

This document provides a record of the publication which took place regarding the 

Chevening and Hextable proposed Neighbourhood Plan areas and related 

Neighbourhood Planning bodies. The formal publication period provides members of the 

public and other key stakeholders an opportunity to submit comments on the proposed 

neighbourhood plan area and proposed neighbourhood planning body.  

It sets out the methods used to publicise the publication process along with the main 

findings from the publication. As this was only a publication process, the response rate 

was not expected to be high.  

The Council publicised the Chevening and Hextable proposed Neighbourhood Plan Areas 

for 6 weeks, from 25 July 2013 to 5 September 2013. 

This consultation included the following information submitted by the Parish Councils: 

 

1. A map identifying the area to be covered 

2. A statement explaining why the area is appropriate to be designated as   a 

neighbourhood area 

3. A statement that the organisation making the application is the relevant body 

to bring forward a Neighbourhood Plan. 

The Council also published: 

 

- The name of the proposed neighbourhood area 

- Details of how to respond to the publicity and make representations 

- The deadline for the receipt of those responses and representations 

 

This information was published on the Sevenoaks District Council website. Neighbouring 

Parish Councils, District Cllrs of Hextable and Chevening, and District Cllrs of the 

neighbouring parishes were notified of the consultation via email.  

 

Comments 

 

Chevening No comments were received.  

 

Hextable No comments were received.  


